
Date: June 26, 2007 
Reply to comments send on June 21, 2007 
 
RE: Canon Inc. 
FCC ID: AZDFM33489 
Dear Mr Noble 
 
Please below the answer to comments concerning the application with the FCC ID: AZDFM33489 
 
1.  
Question: The internal photos are out of focus. Please upload new internal photo exhibit that are 
clear and up-close of the EUT. 
Answer: New pictures have been uploaded with better resolution.  
 
2.  
Question: You have asked for modular approval. You did not test the module in a stand alone 
configuration using an extender card. If you do not test in stand alone configuration then 
I can give you modular approval but only for the printer model it was tested in. If you take 
the module out and put it in another printer model you will need to retest the module 
inside that printer. That is why you test with extender card outside the printer. You then 
have an OEM module that only has to be tested for radiated test in other printers. Please 
re-test the EUT with extender card in stand alone configuration if you want to sell as OEM 
module or use in any of your printer models. 
Answer: The client is expecting to have limited modular approval since the final installation 
limited to printers with the similar size. Therefore testing was performed accordingly by placing 
the unit within typical host. This part has been covered on the cover letter for limited modular 
approval. 
 
 
3.  
Question: The Cover letters are signed by Masayuki Hiraide. The Point of Contact registered 
with the FCC is Kazuhiro Ando. Please upload a letter from Kazuhiro Ando stating that 
Masayuki Hiraide has authority to act for and in behalf of Kazuhiro Ando. 
Answer: letter has been uploaded that give authorities to Mr Masayuki Hiraide for this application. 
 

 


